October 21, 2013

Dear Parents,

This week we are focusing on our last week of unit two, “My Family and Friends.”  We are learning about community helpers that are in our neighborhood.  Yesterday we had a visit from two Virginia State Troopers.  They explained how they help keep us safe.  We will have a visit from a doctor later this week.

We are also focusing on the letters Aa and Ll and spelling our first names.  Please practice each night at home with your child.

Please be reminded of our upcoming field trip to Turtle Creek Farm.  Permission slips were due THIS PAST MONDAY.  Please return your child’s permission slip tomorrow.  All trip money is due by next Monday, October 28th.  An adult must go on the trip with each child.  Remember to pack a picnic lunch and a drink.

Have a great week!

Mrs. Wright 

